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12th October 2021 
 

Dear Parents 
 
Parental Consultation of PSHRE Policy 

We are reviewing our Personal, Social, Health and Relationships Education Policy (PSHRE 

Policy) further to making some minor changes in the order of teaching units. We welcome 

parental input into this important document.  

Please find attached 

1. PSHRE policy (pending parent consultation) 

2. Right to Withdraw letter 

3. Chapmanslade School Y1-6 PSHRE Unit Map 

4. Additional Guidance for Parents from the DfE 

 

We invite your comments and feedback by email to admin@chapmanslade.wilts.sch.uk by 

Tuesday 2nd November. The approved policy is currently available on our website but we will 

amend it as necessary further to this important consultation.  

We look forward to hearing your views. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Chapman 
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